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SUBJECT: WIS 69 Resurfacing Project Notification and Virtual Public Involvement 

 Project ID: 1690-04-32/62 

 Monroe – New Glarus 

 Bushnell Creek to Cow Path Lane 

 WIS 69 

Green County 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is seeking input on proposed improvements to WIS 69 

from Bushnell Creek near Monroe to Cow Path Lane in New Glarus in Green County.  Enclosed is a Project 

Location Map for your reference.  An improvement project is currently scheduled for 2026, but advanceable to 

2023 if funding becomes available. 

 

We invite you to view the project presentation on the WIS 69 project website at, 

wisconsindot.gov/Pages/projects/by-region/sw/wis69-greencounty/default.aspx. The presentation provides 

details on the purpose and need for the project, and the preliminary design proposal. In addition, we encourage 

you to submit feedback on the project using the enclosed comment form. 

  

The pavement on this section of WIS 69 is deteriorating with extensive cracking. The proposed improvements 

include the following: 

• Remove 2-inches of the existing asphalt surface and pave 2-inches of new asphaltic material; 

• Install centerline and shoulder rumble strips; 

• Add new pavement markings; and 

• Replace deteriorating culverts. 

 

WIS 69 will be closed to through traffic during culvert replacement with a detour route posted, but will remain 

open to through traffic during the remaining construction with the use of flagging operations. 

 

We look forward to working with you on this important transportation investment.  If you have any questions or 

comments, feel free to contact me by phone at (608) 246-5628; email Jim.Simpson@dot.wi.gov; or by mail at 

Wisconsin Department of Transportation, 2101 Wright Street, Madison, Wisconsin 53704-2583.  You may also 

contact Ryan Rudzinski, P.E., Consultant Project Manager, RH Batterman by phone at (608) 365-4464 or email 

rrudzinski@rhbatterman.com.  We ask if you have any comments, please fill out the enclosed comment form and 

send back by July 5, 2021. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

           
Jim Simpson, P.E., P.L.S.    Ryan Rudzinski, P.E. 

WisDOT Project Manager    Consultant Project Manager 

 

 

Enclosures: Project Location Map, Comment Form 


